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June 5, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STEVEN CARLIP 
Faculty Executive Committee Chair 
College of Letters and Science 
 
RE: Davis Division Response: Name Change Request – Women and Gender 

Studies Program 
 
The name change request (copy enclosed) for the Women and Gender Studies 
Program to the Gender, Sexuality, and Women’s Studies Program was provided to all 
Davis Division of the Academic Senate standing committees and Faculty Executive 
Committees within the schools and colleges for comment.  
 
The Division agrees with and is supportive of the proposed program name change.    
I am forwarding a copy of this response to the Office of the Vice Provost/Dean-
Undergraduate Education to facilitate review by the Council of Deans and Vice 
Chancellors. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
André Knoesen, Chair 
Davis Division of the Academic Senate 
Professor: Electrical and Computer Engineering 

Enclosure 
c:  Vice Provost/Dean Thomas (w/enclosure) 
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